
COMMITTEE MEETING
MONDAY 2nd NOVEMBER 2015 AT 5.00PM

EXECUTIVE MEETING ROOM 1
MUNICIPAL BUILDINGS

EARLE STREET
CREWE

PRESENT:
Chairman Clive Mosby, Maurice Jones, Barbara Colbert, Cyril Jones, Ray Stafford, Peter 
Kay, Jill Oakes, John Oakes, Cllr Pam Minshall.  Ann Jones.   

APOLOGIES:
Councillor David Marren, Wendy Johns, Lindsay Johns.  

MATTERS ARISING FROM MINUTES OF 5th October meeting. 
No matters arising. 

TREASURER AND MEMBERS REPORT: (WENDY)
In The Treasurer absent the Secretary reported that the Current account 
stands at £2,646.17 Deposit account 1 £4,343.41. Deposit account 2 
£1,033.02.  

PUBLICITY:
Nothing new to report.

WEBSITE: (PETER)
The webmaster reported he had loaded Photographs from the 
Bischofsheim trip onto  the website.

CANTA ACTIVITIES:
The Polish evening and the Christmas dinner are going ahead and both 
will be well attended.

LEAFLETS:
The Chairman reported that the printers are now ready to print the leaflets
and hope to have them ready before Christmas.    

BISCHOFSHEIM:
The Chairman reported that the visit to Bischofsheim was a great success 
and went through the programme which started with a Beatles Pop 
concert. Saturday was a trip to Frankfurt to celebrate reunification of 
Germany followed by anniversary dinner with speeches and exchange of 
gifts .Sunday Church service followed by drinks and a chat with old 
friends. Trip to Hochheim and then dinner in an old wine cellar. After the 
official week-end some members went on an extended visit to Bavaria 
with German and Polish members.   

 CORRESPONDENCE:
The following correspondence received since the last meeting.
Bischofsheim - Local Papers.
Macon Magazine.
E-mail Brian Sylvester



E-mail Councillor David Marren
Letter – invitation to lay a wreath in Crewe on Remembrance Sunday
A.O.B: 
It was agreed that a wreath would be laid on the memorial square from 
CANTA.
The Chairman asked for photographs and information on our twin towns 
for a talk he was presenting. in January 2016.   

THE MEETING CLOSED AT 6.04pm
The next meeting of the committee

7th December 2015


